SOUTH CAROLINA CHAPTER OF THE
AMERICAN STATISTICAL ASSOCIATION

SC-ASA PALMETTO SYMPOSIUM
CALL FOR
STUDENT PAPERS

SC-ASA MEETING

APRIL 12, 2012
UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH CAROLINA

The 2012 meeting of the South Carolina Chapter of the Amer-
ican Statistical Association Palmetto Symposium will be held
on April 12, 2012 at the University of South Carolina. A
student paper competition will be held during the meeting,
where presenters will be given approximately 15 minutes to
present their results and answer questions. Six presenters will
be selected and invited to present. A certificate and modest
cash award will be given to those presentation(s) judged to
be the best. A one-page abstract of the proposed talk with
reference to any publication(s) that has been submitted or
published is due by 5:00 PM March 16" for consideration.
Applicants will be notified by March 30" of their presentation
status. Please contact Julia Sharp at jsharp@clemson.edu if
you have any questions concerning the abstract or presenta-
tion. All interested students are welcome to apply (and all
advisors should encourage students to do so).




